
Australian Postal Peoples Bank 
 
 
 
Regional Banking Taskforce, 
 
I am writing to insist that the Taskforce recognises that there is no safety for the 
general public using the current banking system as a way of protecting our hard 
earned savings. 
 
The banking system was exposed for what it is at the Banking Royal Commission 
and the governments response has been disgraceful as the system remains 
unchanged.  
 
The government's apparent support of the banks wishes to remove cash from the 
economy and to trap us in the private banking system is very worrying and cannot be 
allowed to continue to happen.  
 
The direct evidence that is on record in regards to de-banking especially cash 
businesses and the removal of banking services from rural, regional and urban areas 
proves that the banks are not interested in customer service banking. 
 
The banks' obsession with profit and greed, which sees them gambling with 
derivatives and speculative vehicles is again direct evidence of their contempt for the 
safety of their customer's funds and will ultimately be the cause of the loss of 
customer's funds, due to the bail in laws that have been passed in parliament. 
 
The status quo cannot continue as it is. Action needs to be taken now to protect 
Australians and the Australian economy.  
 
When Bob Katter's Commonwealth Postal Savings Bank Bill is introduced into 
parliament, my family and I insist that the Regional Banking Taskforce and all 
elected members of parliament support the bill to enable a path for the changes 
necessary to protect and ensure banking services to all Australians. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Brett Elliott 

 
 




